
Parent Teacher Meet 

 

IBS Jaipur organized PTM on 15th October 

2018 (for PG Programs) and on 2nd January 

2019 (for UG Programs) to enhance the 

association and partnership with the 

guardians of our students. This was an 

attempt to bring the faculty members and 

guardians together to discuss and deliberate 

upon the academic and co-scholastic 

performance and allied development needs of 

students. The initiative was well taken and 

much appreciated by the parents. 

 


